
 

 
 
I would like to comment on Christine Milnes bill in the senate which 
supports the public are fully informed as to the origins of food and its 
ingredients on its labels. this will protect this country's food supply and 
its producers. We want to buy from local growers but misleading 
labelling often prevents us from doing so. please protect our producers 
by allowing this bill to pass. 
 
Sincerely, 
Michella burgers 




